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30.9.2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Many of you will already be aware that October is Black History Month. As always, 
children will enjoy participating in different activities, which celebrate Black history in a 
range of subjects.  At Fishergate, Black history is embedded in our curriculum throughout 
school. We understand that it is crucial that our pupils are equipped with more than just 
knowledge of the world around them; they also develop the skills to question and 
challenge.  
 
I am very pleased to be able to let you know that Dr Alisun Pawley will be on the 
governing body, as a parent governor, for another four-year term of office. Alisun has 
further strengthened our governing body in the last four years and we are very lucky to be 
able to keep her.  
 
A quick heads up for you - Lynne Charlwood (Year 4 and Year R parent) is planning to re-
establish the Thursday parent coffee morning between 9am and 10am in the staff room. 
Further details to follow.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Tina Clarke 
 

 
 
 
 


